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Hello Evergreen Family,  

I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank all of you for another “AMAZING” year at Ev-

ergreen Elementary, even though we ended it in a very unprecedented way through 

“Distance Learning”.   I want to “PRAISE” the staff, students, families, and community for all 

their support and dedication during the last few months of school by making sure kids 

were safe, fed, and educated during this school closure.  The staff has done a 

“STUPENDOUS JOB” this year instructing our students and modeling appropriate behavior 

for all especially during the last few months of the year..  Success of students cannot be 

accomplished without a partnership between school and home, so I would like to thank 

the parents, assistants, and teachers for creating a” POSITIVE LEARNING ENVIRONMENT” 

FOR ALL KIDS AT EVERGREEN ELEMENTARY!!!   

KIDS, HERE IS MY CHALLENGE FOR ALL STUDENTS THIS SUMMER:   

PLEASE MAKE SURE WE ARE DOING OUR SUMMER READING AND PRACTICING OUR 

MATH FACTS THROUGHOUT THE SUMMER.  THIS MEANS TRYING TO READ A BOOK FOR 

20 MINUTES A DAY AT LEAST 5 DAYS A WEEK AND WORKING ON MATH FACTS 

(ADDITION, SUBTRACTION, MULTIPLICATION, AND DIVISION) FOR 15 MINUTES A DAY 

FOR 5 DAYS A WEEK!  THIS WILL HELP KEEP OUR SKILLS SOLID AND SHARPENED FOR THE 

FALL. 

 

Finally, I just wanted to thank all of you for the last 8 years at Evergreen Elementary.  It has 

been an honor and a privilege building amazing relationships with each and everyone of 

you.  I will miss my “Evergreen Family” as I move on to  my next adventure in our district. 

Be safe and enjoy your summer! 

I truly will miss you all,  

David Regal 

 



Public Law 105.17, known as the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA),  requires that school districts provide a free and appropriate education to all 

disabled children and young adults from birth through 21 years of age. The Three Rivers School District requests   assistance with the identification of any disa-

bled children ages Birth through 21 who are not enrolled or currently being served in one of the District's schools. 

If you know of any disabled children ages 0 through 21, who are not receiving education services, please call the Three Rivers School District    Special Educa-

tion Department at   541-862-3111 x 5202. 

Child Find for Special Education 

Dear Club Families,  

We hope that you and your family are well during these uncertain times. We think about each of you daily and we can't wait to 

greet your kiddos with smiles and high fives at our Club doors again! 

 

With our county reopening, we know many of you are looking for safe and fun options for your kids. As of today (May 15), we 

look to reopen the Illinois Valley site in the fall for after school programming. We continue to await new guidelines from the 

State, and are working on options to provide some sort of service to your community this summer that is both safe and afforda-

ble. Please connect with our website and social media pages for updated information as we learn about the new regulations. 

 

We'll send more information once we have it available. Remember to check out our YouTube page for fun and interactive ac-

tivities, and enjoy our weekly Enrichment Packets provided during meal times at Evergreen 

School through the end of May. 

Well wishes and stay safe! 

Sincerely,  

Jenna Larkin,  

Illinois Valley Program Director  

Summer Foods Program 

Starting June 15th and       

continuing thru August 14th, 

we will continue our drive thru 

food service out in front of our 

school from11-12,  

Monday - Friday.  We will be 

handing out lunch with  

breakfast for the next day    

included. 

 

Online registration will be open for the 20/21 school year on 

June 1st, 2020.  

Please log in with your ParentVue account information 

https://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/portal  

You will need access to a computer or Chromebook to     

complete enrollment, a cellphone will not work. 

 

REMEMBER to enroll ALL siblings at the same time, before you 

submit, or you could be locked out of the program.   

 

Starting August 10th, if you are a enrolling a NEW student, you 

are able to bring in paperwork ( copy of the birth certificates, 

immunizations etc), or if you need access to a computer,  

Monday– Thursday 9am-3pm. 

 

https://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/portal

